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PRESS  RELEASE 

 

  At present Oil Companies / Gas Agencies insist on 

production of ration card to effect LPG connection or refills. 

Government have examined this issue in depth and decided to relax 

this. The Government have further ordered that the LPG connection 

or refill should be given on the basis of any other documents as 

specified by National Oil Companies.  Ration Cards should not be 

insisted upon by LPG distributors in future.   

          Sd./ 
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